
 
 

                                      
 ATP 30 Public Company Limited, 700/199 Moo 1 Bankhao, Panthong, Chonburi 20160 
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27 March 2020 
 
Subject Notification on Cancellation the Company’s holidays for the year 2020 (Songkran Festival) 
 
To President 
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 
According to the Cabinet resolution on 17 March, 2020, has announced the postponement 

of the public holidays on 13 - 15 April, 2020, in order to the spread of coronavirus 2019 (COVID-19) 
and prevent the epidemic in the country. 

ATP 30 Public Company Limited (“the Company”) has considered appropriate to amend 
the Company’s holidays for the year 2020 by cancelling the holiday on 13 – 15 April, 20020 
(Songkran Festival) and will assign substitute holidays in the next opportunity. 

 
Please be informed accordingly. 

 
  
           Sincerely Yours,  
  

 

(Mr.Piya Techakul)  
Managing Director  

   ATP 30 Public Company Limited   
 


